
TuksSport 

TuksSwimming 
Winter Pool Closure 

UP STAFF & STUDENTS 

The swimming pool will CLOSE on  

Friday 29 April 2016 for the  

winter season. 

 

The pool will REOPEN on  

Monday 5 September 2016. 

 
During winter:  

No UP Staff Member/Student will be granted access to the pool from  

30 April – 4 September 2016. 

 

Access permitted to registered  

TuksSwimming Non-Competitive Recreational Club Members. 

 

 

By Order: TuksAquatics Management 


